PUBLIC HEARING June 14, 1993 Competitive Fund CDBG

A public hearing was held by the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors on Monday, June 14, 1993 at 3:30 p.m. at the Sheanngo Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The purpose of the meeting was to present the FFY 1993 CDBG program and to relate to those in attendance the Competitive Funds program and what the Board intends to apply for and the purpose for which these funds will be used.

As there were no residents in attendance the hearing was adjourned.

Teresa K. Sparacino

Secretary-Treasurer